A Thank You from Monroe Township

From: SMC President (president@stonebridgemensclub.com)
To: ethjim58@yahoo.com
Date: Tuesday, January 9, 2024 at 08:00 AM EST

A Letter of Thanks from Our Township

To all our members:

As most of you are already aware, one of the stated purposes of our Club is the
support of charitable organizations, particularly local charities that are especially
dependent on the support of their community. In view of this, | would like to share a
very gracious and heartfelt letter that we received from Nancy Harrigan, Director of
the Office of Senior Services in Monroe Township, thanking us for our donation of
$1,000 to the Monroe Township Food Pantry. This money will go towards the
purchase of food and other essentials for families in need and is a demonstration of
our concern for our neighbors.

| would like to thank you for your support of the Men's Club, and especially for your
support of events such as our golf outing that generate funds for these donations.
We are currently planning other charitable events, and | urge you to support them
as well. Your contributions will make a difference in the lives of those who are less
fortunate than we.

Sincerely,

Don Marino

President

1/9/24, 12:21PM




